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14 June 2019   

Good Afternoon: 
 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming events at 
your school for the last week of school from June 17th – June 21th.  

 
Special thanks to Mark Jordan of Jordive Ltd.in partnership with John Moore of Timber & Steel Furniture Outfitters 
who recently installed a custom park bench under the Red Maple tree in front of the school. The Red Maple tree 
was, planted in memory of Clayton Soucy, a former Grade 3 student at Loch Lomond School.  
 
A reminder that library books are due back and this is good time of year to look for any not returned. Just a 
reminder that the replacement fees for damaged (beyond repair) or lost books is $7.50 for paperbacks and 
$15.00 for hardcovers.  

 
If you are interested in volunteering for the Annual Final “Fun Day” which will feature a “beach” theme, please 
contact Ms. Aylward, Vice-Principal to register your name with the organizing committee.  

 
• Monday, June 17th Loch Lomond School will present a $600 donation to the Saint John SPCA as part of student 
led fundraising initiative to bring awareness to “No Hot Pets” this summer! 

• Monday, June 17th the Grade 1FI, 2FI and 3FI students in Mme Casey, Mme Maloney, Mlle Maloney and Mme 
Garin’s Homeroom Class will be travelling to the Fundy Trail located in Salmon River, NB for their year-end 
fieldtrip. Consent forms are required to participate.  

• Tuesday, June 18th we will celebrate our students during our NB Citizenship Awards assembly. At this assembly, 
we will recognize one student from each homeroom, who will receive a NB Citizenship Award Certificate from MLA 
Glen Savoie.  

• Tuesday, June 18th Mme Carter’s Homeroom Class will be traveling to the Saint John SPCA for a Guided “Hands-
on” tour of the facility. Mme  Carter’s Homeroom was the class selected for having the winning student in our “No 
Hot Pets” SPCA awareness campaign poster challenge. Congratulations to Mrs. Hodders’s class for having the 
runner-up prize in this school wide student citizenship challenge.  

• Wednesday, June 19th Kindergarten students in Mrs. Hodder and Mrs. Snow’s homeroom will be travelling to 
Quispamsis to visit Brunswick Nurseries for their year-end fieldtrip. Student consent forms are required to 
participate.  

• Wednesday, June 19th we will celebrate our Grade 5 students with their families & friends during our annual 
“Moving-On” Celebration starting at 9:00 a.m. This casual celebration will conclude at 10:00 a.m., with a brief 
reception to follow until 10:30 a.m. Students will then travel to the Canada Games Aquatic Centre from 11:00-
12:00 before returning to school for a pizza lunch. Special thanks to Saputo Dairy Products for their generous 
donation support. Consent forms are required to travel to the CGAC.  

• Thursday, June 20th is our annual beach themed Annual Fun Day. The Fun Day event is made possible because of 
our committed parent volunteers, the generous support of Saputo Dairy Products, and the Willow Grove Pizza 
Shack. 

• Friday, June 21st will feature our annual Celebrate Assembly. This school assembly recognizes students of the 
month from each homeroom class with a special “R.O.A.R. (Respect Others Accept Responsibility) Recognition 
Certificate. 

• Friday, June 21st teachers will distribute at the end of the school day, the third and final Report Card for the 
2018-2019 school year. Any Report Cards not distributed will be made available in the office for pick-up on June 
24th and 25th.  

• Friday, June 21st is the last day of classes for students. Please be reminded this is a full day. 

At this time, on behalf of the entire Loch Lomond School team, we wish you a safe and enjoyable summer. The 
school office will be open on Monday, June 24th and Tuesday, June 25th for regular office hours.  

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School webpage or 
follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call the 
658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit. 

Yours in Education, 

Greg Norton  
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